
To the elders and deacons of the church. 

Report of the work done in the Lord, work. 

Church of Christ in Granada. 

 In Granada to continue evangelizing family and friends of brethren added to the end of 2015 

early 2016.  This month we attach one more person at the end of May we will be looking for new 

contacts. We continue teaching in the homes of brothers, especially at the home of brothers with 

chronic diseases.  

We have 2 friends who visit us and 4 new contacts. 

Church in the town of Nandaime, Granada. 

Evangelism, working with Brother Francisco Martinez, Brother Gregory is involved in 

evangelism with us. We are serving the brothers meet, 6 brothers. From June we will be looking 

for new contacts. 

Masaya Church neighborhood heroes and martyrs of Monimbo, number 2. 

After the baptism of the sister Dina Alarcon, we only have 4 contacts, we continue evangelizing 

and seeking more contacts. 

Laurels Church north. 

I am working   with the church in this month was only our participation in teaching. Like every 8 

days at home and then in the north laurels. 

  

Church of Christ in the Guabo, Chontales, Nicaragua. 

I traveled accompanied by Brethren Gregory Rodriguez this congregation that for economic 

reasons was unable to collaborate. I recall that this  congregation is in the heart  of the mountain, 

has lowered the number of members since due to poverty many have migrated to Costa Rica and 

even within the same Nicaragua, looking for jobs in other areas where drought is less. Men in 

Granada we decided that every 15 days traveling one of the three: this server, Gregory Rodriguez 

and Francisco Martinez, we are willing to collaborate with them. On this last trip was reconciled 

3 women and 2 men, including one who has the courage to preach; we are training him so that in 

the intervening days he does meetings. 

In Granada we had the visit of Joshua Reaves brother accompanied of 4 American brethren of 

the same congregation where josh brother meets. 

We had no meeting with the church because there was no time, but it was good to see you after 

so long; and he gave us a tray for the Church in the Guabo. Brethren Guabo, thank you, it was an 

excellent gift. 

We ask for prayers for Brother Aurelio Mercado that is after surgery in the prostate suffering 

from other diseases. For the sisters Maria and Salvadora, the brother Maximo, all seniors. 

Your server and brother: Santos R. Palacios  Mendieta. 

 


